February 18, 2010

Mr. Michael Monette Furniture Solutions Ltd 1473 Terre Colony Court Dallas, TX 75212

Dear Mr. Monette:

On behalf of the Bridge Breast Network, I would like to thank you for your in-kind donation of 4 gray task chairs, 4 drawer vertical cabinet, and 2 laminate desks. Your contribution and support of our program makes it possible for us to continue in our mission of providing low-income, uninsured individuals with diagnostic and treatment services for breast cancer.

Each year, The Bridge continues in our fight that no woman, man, nor child has to suffer in silence with breast cancer because they lack health insurance. This is only possible with the help from supporters such as you. Thank you for supporting The Bridge Breast Network in this effort to save lives.

The Bridge is a not for profit organization with section 501 (c) (3) status for tax purposes and is governed by a Board of Directors. In consideration for your contribution, no goods or services were given. Our tax ID number is 75-2436606. All gifts are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.

Sincerely,

Terry Wilson-Gray Executive Director